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Duty to Consult on Felling Street Trees
This is a notification that this tree is proposed to be removed. From the date of this notice there is a 28-day period in which you can provide comments on the proposed tree removal. This notice meets the duty to consult requirements set out in section 115 of the Environment Act 2021.
	Notice Date:
	3rd April 2025

	Reference:
	PMC023 – Hurth Way, footway reconstruction

	Parish/Ward:
	Thetford, Thetford East ED

	Location:
	U31344 - Rosecroft Way from the footway of Green Lane to the junction with Mallow Road

	Position:
	What3Words - ///footballers.doubts.vented
Eastings & Northings - E:587965, N:283255

	Species:
	Populus species (Poplar)

	Reason for removal:
	As advised by NCC Arboriculturist Officer the footprint of proposed reconstructed footway will damage the roots of tree to the extent that they are not viable as roots have encroached within the existing footway.

	Solutions Considered:
	Flexible surface used when resurfacing within 6m radius of tree if tree is retained e.g. Flexipave.

	Replacement:
	
2 new trees to be planted during the next available planting season.

1 – Standard tree 10 – 12cm girth. 
Species – Acer platinoids (crimson king). 
Location – E:587940, N:2832958
///realm.amazed.muted

1 – Standard tree 10 – 12cm girth. 
Species – Acer platinoids (crimson king). 
Location – E:587953, N:283272
///clearly.enveloped.yawned






To provide comments on this proposal please visit our consultation website Citizen Space at https://norfolk.citizenspace.com/
 
For further information about Council tree management please visit our website at https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/trees.
Facilities are also available to view this notice online at libraries.
Alternatively, comments may be posted to County Hall, Martineau Lane, NR1 2DH 

Any comments should be made by 1st May 2025
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